Beautification Group of Noble Neighbors – 7-1-14 meeting notes

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attending were Chris, BB, Jeanette, Wendy, Mary, and Mark.  Mary and Mark were new and at their request have been added to the Beautification Group’s e-mail list.

Various ideas were discussed including planting flowers in the empty planters along Noble and seeing about having unmowed wildflower areas in the Monticello median and more city trash cans at the bus stops at Noble and Monticello.  However, the group was still recovering from organizing the cleanup day.  It was decided that it might be more productive to have some brain storming sessions via e-mail.
